
 

 

 

To: The Douglas DDA Board 
From: Sean Homyen, Planning & Zoning Administrator/DDA 
Date:  September 25, 2024 
Subject: Donation for Artistic Enhancement of City Bike Racks 

The DDA officers are proposing that the DDA donate no more than $300.00 toward the 
enhancement of two existing bike racks in the city. These bike racks are currently painted in 
a single color, and to further promote our ongoing artistic theme throughout downtown, 
Maggie Bandstra has kindly offered to seek out an artist or artists to transform them into 
more creative, visually appealing pieces. 

This initiative will align with our efforts to make the city more vibrant and attract visitors. I 
believe it will complement other artistic projects we've supported. 

Funding will come from the Community Promotions budget.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


